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Bear River Park Access Impacted by Lagoon Court Construction
Upcoming Work Will Close Road for Two Days Next Week

STEAMBOAT SPRINGS, COLORADO-April 12, 2018-Individuals looking to access the Bear River
Park will have work around a construction project next week when Lagoon Court, the road to the park
from US 40, is closed for an estimated two days.

During the road closure, the Bear River Park can be accessed from the Yampa River Core Trail
(yellow on the map). Construction work should only impact road access for approximately 48 hours,
weather permitting. The closure is being targeted during the day on Monday, April 16, and Tuesday,
April 17, next week. Native Excavating will be conducting utility line work in this area.

Bear River Park features a concrete skate park, dirt BMX track, Port-O-Let restrooms, picnic tables,
BBQ and access to the Yampa River.
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Contact:
David Van Winkle, Streets Superintendent, 970.879.1807, dvanwinkle@steamboatsprings.net
Ernie Jenkins, Parks Supervisor, 970.871.8325, ejenkins@steamboatsprings.net
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